
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Defibrillator Fundraising at Morrisons – Sunday 17th November 

As you may be aware, at St John’s we are raising money to purchase a defibrillator for the 

school grounds.  As part of the next stage of fundraising, Mrs Claire Gilbride has organised 

for Morrisons to have some donation buckets on Sunday 17th November.  We would be very 

grateful if you could spread the word. 

Thank you in advance 
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